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Proudly servicing the 
community since 1984.

RIAC’s services are funded by the Victorian Government Department of Health and 
Department of Families Fairness and Housing, and the Commonwealth Government 
Department of Social Services and Department of Health and Aged Care.

RIAC is committed to empowering  
people with disability, their families, and 
carers to uphold their rights as members of 
the community, including access to services 
and supports that enable full participation.

We offer a variety of free, independent 
guidance and advocacy services. This includes 
helping you access activities and services, 
including the NDIS and related issues, as well 
as health, education and employment.

RIAC does not directly manage NDIS funds 
or provide direct care services, but we can 
work as your advocate if you experience 
problems with them. Broadly, our expertise 
lies in guiding and advising you to make 
informed decisions and connect with the 
best resources.

Reach out for advice or information via email or 
call our offices.

Email: 	 referrals@riac.org.au 
Phone:	 03 5222 5499
 
For a comprehensive understanding of our 
services and to find your nearest office, visit  
www.riac.org.au


